
   
 

 
 

Young MS Go Team Budget Approval Meeting 

DRAFT 

Call to order: 5:07 by Chair Q. Wilson 

A meeting of Young MS Go Team was held at the Media Center on February 1, 2017. 

Attendees 

Attendees included:  Principal K. Scott, Q. Wilson, S. Canterbury, M. Dewberry, T. McClardy, L. 

Sheffield; (a quorum of 5) 

Members not in attendance: 

Members not in attendance included: J. Baker, J. Scott, D. Mason, M. Walker 

Approval of meeting agenda:  
A motion was made to approve the February 1, 2017 Go Team Budget Approval Meeting Agenda by M. 
Dewberry and seconded by T. McClardy; all in favor- 5, and 0 opposed. 

Approval of previous meeting minutes: 

Minutes from the January 18, 2017’s Go Team Budget Feedback Meeting were read by Secretary T. 

McClardy and corrected.  A motion was made by M. Dewberry to approve previous meeting minutes 

with said corrections and was seconded by S. Canterbury; all in favor -5, and 0 opposed. 

Discussion Item(s): 

a. Principal Scott presented to the team a preliminary Budget for the FY 2018. He noted that it was 

balanced and changes may be made based on new enrollment projections. Due to the current 

funding, in FY 2018 the school would not have a permanent RTI/SST coordinator and that Principal 

Scott was in discussions with Price MS to secure a shared RTI/SST position and cost.  It was also noted 

in the budget for FY 2018, no teacher positions would be lost, and all three Assistant Principal 

positions would be funded as well.  Chairman Wilson had questions regarding the Safety line item in 

the budget and whether or not an additional police officer could be added; Principal Scott stated 

that only 1 officer was funded by the district.  Principal Scott informed the team that the media 

center would receive funding for FY 2018 to update required literary collections (a confirmation from 

a previous meeting). There were concerns voiced by T. McClardy regarding the size of current co-

taught classes and scheduling issues.  Principal Scott stated that he would invite Ms. Wanda Kleckley,  
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APS Special Education Coordinator to the next Go Team Meeting to speak on scheduling and class size 

problems in the co-taught classes. 

Information Item(s):  

In response to questions related to class size and scheduling, it was noted by Principal Scott that 

Assistant Principal Ron Garlington would be leading the Scheduling Committee for the 2018 school 

year. More information regarding the process would be provided at a later date. 

Public Comment: 
N/A 

 

Announcements:  
Principal Scott shared with the team that Young MS had been recognized as having the highest 

Growth for Culture Morale in the most recent School Climate Survey. 

 

Principal Scott also announced to the team that Assistant Principal Ron Garlington had been selected 

to be a one of twenty APS employees added to the district’s Principal Leadership Academy. 

 

 

Adjournment:   A motion to adjourn was made by M. Dewberry and seconded by S. Canterbury. 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:47pm. 

 

 

Mrs. T. McClardy  January 18, 2017 

Secretary  Date of approval 

 


